
HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

 I hope everybody had a wonderful holiday. 

This month we will be talking about some of the other Holiday celebrations that 

happen during the month of December such as Hanukkah, Kwanzaa and Christmas.  Our 

artist this month will be Edvard Munch of Norway.  We will have books available for the 

kids to color and read.  Our composer will be Pytor Tchaikovsky.  

 We are going to be taking a look at Europe this month.   We will talk about the 

animals that live in Europe, as well as the biomes that make up the continent.   It’s getting 

colder outside so please send a hat, gloves and a warm coat for your child.  Please label all 

of the items so we can help keep track of them. If you will take a little time and give lessons 

on putting on winter gear it will help out with the independence and success of our daily 

routine! 

 Thank you for all that you do to make room 5 a great place to be. 

 Miss Emily & Miss Cari  

December Newsletter Room 5  
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I m port an t clas s room Dat es  an d Remin ders   

   
  P J  d a y  w i l l  b e  D e c e m b e r  2 1 s t !   H a v e  y o u r  c h i l d  b r i n g  i n  

t h e i r  f a v o r i t e  h o l i d a y  b o o k .  We  w i l l  l i s t e n  t o  h o l i d a y  mu s i c  
a n d  s i n g  a l o n g .   Y o u  a r e  i n v i t e d  t o  j o i n  u s  v i a  z o o m  a t  

1 0 : 3 0 am !   
Z o o m  ID :  4 4 9 - 8 6 0 - 7 0 8 1   

 P a s s c o d e :  Ro o m5  

 

D e c e mb e r  2 2 - J a n u a r y  4 :  W i n t e r  b r e a k .  ( W i n t e r  c am p  

I m port an t all  s ch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


